December 14, 2017

Michael Burke, Fire Department Chief c/o Elba Township Clerk Rena Fountain 4717 Lippincott Road Lapeer, MI 48446

Re: Insurance Rating/Fire Department

Dear Chief Burke:

I live in Elba Township and was very pleased to read the article about the hard work that the Elba Township Fire Department has done to lower the Township's ISO rating, which should lay the groundwork for lower insurance premiums for Elba Township residents. Thank you for your diligence. Please pass along that thanks to the rest of the fire department as well.

Sincerely,

RICKARD, DENNEY, GARNO & LEICHLITER

Timethy W. Denney

TWD/cc